
 

       St. Margaret Mary Church 
       Ocean Ave. & Oriental Blvd. 
       Manhattan Beach NY  
 
        Mass Schedule: 
 
        Sunday: 11:00 AM 
        Wednesday: 9:00 AM 
        
        Email: 
        stmarkrccbklyn@aol.com 
        Website: 
        www.stmarkbrooklyn.org 

 
St. Mark Church     
2609 E 19th St.    
Brooklyn, NY 11235  
 

Mass Schedule: 
 

Saturday: 5:00 PM Vigil Mass 
Sunday:   8:00, 9:30,11:00 AM, 
                 12:30 PM 
Weekdays: 8:30 AM 
Holy Days: 7;30 PM Vigil Mass 
         8:00, 10:00 AM 
 
Phone: 718-891-3100   
Fax:      718-891-9677 
 

“With God all things are possible” 

Parish Office:     718-891-3100 

Ms. Angela Scannapieco 

Ms. Jacqueline Biagioni  

St. Mark School:    718-332-9304 

Mrs. Carol Donnelly, Principal                 

Mrs. Lori Ryan, Secretary  

St. Mark Religious Education:  718-769-6311 
Ms. Jo Ann Pino 

Youth Ministry Coordinator: 

Mr. Michael Davis    347-574-1828 

St. Mark Choir:   917-650-5704 

Mr. Patrick Marvello, Director of Music 

St. Vincent De Paul Group:   718-891-0443 

Mr. Tom Scalese, President                         

Ms. Jean Hogan, Vice President 

Homebound Ministry:   718-332-2663 

Ms. Maureen Genoversa, Coordinator             

Ministers of Hospitality:  718-891-3100 

Mr. Tom Scalese                                               

Extraordinary Ministers  

of the Eucharist:    347-659-4350 

Mr. Edgar Perez, Coordinator                    

Lectors:    718-743-5338 

Ms. Stephanie Rizzo, Coordinator            

Rosary Society:      

Ms. Kathy Fackovec, President                 718-934-7964 

Mrs. Maria Mansuroglu, Vice President   718-332-3843 

Golden Age Society: 

Joan Belt, President     718-646-2176 

Josephine Bonnano, Vice President    718-934-2650 

Devotions: 

Miraculous Medal Novena every Wednesday after the  

8:30 AM Mass  

Litany of the Sacred Heart every First Friday 8:20 AM 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament every First Friday  

from Noon to 3PM  
 

Baptism:  

Fourth Sunday of each month at 2:00 PM.  

Required Baptism classes take place on the third Sunday  

of each month at 9:30 AM in the Rectory Conference 

Room. Call the Rectory during office hours to make an  

appointment with a priest two (2) months prior to the  

Baptism. 
 

Marriage: 

Please make arrangements by calling the Rectory at least  

6 months in advance. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org 

for complete information about marriage preparation in  

the diocese, according to diocesan regulations.  
  

Anointing of the Sick:  
First Saturday of the month at the 8:30 AM Mass. 
 

Confessions: Saturdays, 3:30 PM to 4:30 PM. 
 

Appointment to see a Priest: 

If you desire an appointment to meet with a priest, please  

call the parish office. Office hours are Monday through  

Friday from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM. 
 

ST. MARK ROMAN CATHOLIC PARISH 

 

Pastor: Rev. Robert V. Mucci                             Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Sergiy Emanuel 
 

Parochial Vicar: Rev. Ebenezer K. Abban         Pastor Emeritus: Rev. Msgr. Gerard J. Arella 
 

In Residence: Rev. Joseph P. Quigley                   



St. Mark Church 
 

Saturday, March 14 
8:30 AM Mariamma Matthai 
5:00 PM Ann Occhipini (birthday) 
 

Sunday, March 15          
 8:00 AM For the People of the Parish 
 9:30 AM Rose Dingas 
11:00 AM Louis Colletti (ann.) 
12:30 PM Lucille Martello 
                                 

Monday, March 16                   
8:30 AM Carmen Mercado 
 

Tuesday, March 17 St. Patrick                     
8:30 AM Francis Patrick Farrell (birthday) 
 

Wednesday, March 18  
8:30 AM Teresa Pisani 
  

Thursday, March 19 St. Joseph                        
8:30 AM Francis Patrick Farrell 
 

Friday March 20 
8:30 AM Samuel White 
 

Saturday, March 21    
8:30 AM Nel Carter 
5:00 PM Frank & Violet Maggi 

St. Margaret Mary Church 
 

Sunday, March 15 
11:00 AM Joseph L. Mandraccchia 
 

Wednesday, March 18 
 9:00 AM Gene Chrzanowski 
 

Sunday, March 22 
11:00 AM Stella Santa Barbara 
  

Miraculous Medal Novena 
Wednesday after the 9:00 AM Mass 
 

Homebound in Manhattan Beach:  
If you or someone you know would like to have a 
Eucharistic Minister visit and administer Holy 
Communion; please call  Gilda at 718-769-1312. 
Also, please advise Gilda of any sick parishioner 
who wishes to be included in the Prayer of the 
Faithful at Sunday Mass. 

March 15, 2015  

Fourth  Sunday of Lent 

“Seeing Beyond Our Own Blindness” 

 Jesus again takes to task those who criticize the 

man born blind (or his parents) for sinfulness, as 

well as for their inability to see him as something 

other than blind & begging. What “blinders”  

do we wear? 

Today’s Readings:   

            1 Samuel 16:1b,6-7,10-13a                                                                      

  Psalm: 23:1  

     Ephesians 5:8-14                                  

  John 9:1-41 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Gifts to honor a loved one; living or deceased, are 

available (candles, flowers or bread & wine).  

Please contact the parish office for information. 
———————— 

There are open dates for Mass intentions        

as early as next week for  

St. Mark & St. Margaret Mary. 
———————————————— 

If you would like to make a special donation toward the 

cost of items for use during the celebration of  Easter, 

please consider the following: 

Paschal candle which is used throughout the season & for 

Baptisms & funerals, congregation candles for use during 

the Easter vigil, or holy water bottles for distribution to  

all our parishioners.  

Please pray for the sick: 

Carol Danaher, Sal Comodo, 

& Diane Camacho  

who is in need of a kidney donor. 

  718-284-0704 

+Stations of the Cross+ 
At St. Mark every Friday during Lent at 9:00;       
immediately following the 8:30 Mass. 
At St. Margaret Mary every Wednesday during Lent 
following the 9:00 Mass 

Simple Prayer to St. Joseph                                    

O Blessed Saint Joseph, faithful 

guardian and protector of virgins, 

to whom God entrusted Jesus 

and Mary, I implore you by the 

love which you did bear them, to 

preserve me from every            

defilement of soul and body, that I may always      

serve them in holiness and purity of love. Amen. 

http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217
http://www.catholic.org/clife/jesus
http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=10963
http://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5813


 

Pastor’s Column March 14-15, 2015 

“Almost There!” 

This week we finally began to experience a spring thaw, as the temperature climbed into the 50’s for the first time 

since early January. And it has come none too soon, as we ready ourselves for the arrival of the Rhapsody Players and our 

Countdown to Spring Concert this Saturday evening. After a couple of months in the deep freeze, it is great to be reminded 

of how pleasant the spring weather can be. It is nice to know that we are almost there, and this foretaste of spring can invig-

orate us and help get us through whatever old man winter may throw at us the next few weeks. 

ñAlmost Thereò might also serve as a theme for our liturgy this weekend. The Fourth Sunday of Lent represents the 

halfway point of our journey towards Easter. It is known as Laetare Sunday, from the Latin word meaning, “Rejoice!” The 

priest wears rose colored vestments and we are permitted to decorate the sanctuary with flowers as a reminder that Easter is 

coming soon. Our readings, whether they be taken from Year B or the optional Year A readings for the celebration of the 

Second Scrutiny with the Catachumens and Elect in our RCIA program, emphasize God’s love, mercy and forgiveness. This 

weekend’s liturgy is a foretaste of the victory which awaits us if we can remain faithful to God’s commands and use those 

tools of prayer, penance, and almsgiving to conform ourselves to Christ and carry our cross with him throughout these re-

maining days of Lent and beyond. 

So if temptation is starting to cause you to waiver and want to indulge in those things you have given up or slacken 

from those commitments you have made and good habits you have been trying to build this Lent, don’t give up. Stay 

strong! We are almost there! And if your Lent has not been everything you would like it to be or it should be, don’t give up! 

Even though we are almost there, there is still time. Start now on that road to conversion and join us on our journey that 

leads us up the hill of Calvary, but ends with the empty tomb and the joy of Easter and the Resurrection.  

Finally, as many of you who were leaders in last year’s Annual Catholic Appeal and attended our recent reception 

or read the letter I sent may recall, ñAlmost Thereò was the theme for my remarks about the status of our parishes of St. 

Mark and St. Margaret Mary. Reflecting on my first year as Pastor, I am so very grateful for the progress we have made as a 

community of faith. Outward signs such as our new vestments, our Light the Bay for Christmas project, and our Lion’s Den 

are indications our vitality and your commitment, but there is much still to be done. At St. Mark, I would like to improve 

the exterior lighting on our church and tower. I would also like to continue to improve the Lion’s Den by adding curtains to 

block out the light to enhance our video and also improve the acoustics for our audio with this magnificent system. At St. 

Margaret Mary we have a comprehensive proposal for a community gathering space and bathroom designed to make that 

church more of a place of welcome, warmth and friendship. The proposal also includes some much needed repairs and 

maintenance and calls for additional shrubs and flowers to enhance its beautiful grounds, a portion of which could certainly 

be paid for by monies coming back from another successful Appeal.  

Your tremendous generosity to last year’s Annual Catholic Appeal played no small role in getting us to this point, 

and I am asking you to come through once again in order to move us closer to our ultimate goal of becoming strong and self

-sustaining communities of faith that live, share and spread the Joy of the Gospel in Sheepshead Bay and Manhattan Beach 

and beyond.  ï Fr. Bob            

             

         



 

 

 

 

 

Financial Peace University is a life-changing nine-week 

program on personal finance. It is designed to empower 

people to manage their money better, eliminate debt and 

build wealth. The classes are taught by Dave Ramsey and 

the Financial Peace University teaching team on video. 

During the nine-week course the class will meet to watch 

the video lesson and participate in discussion groups that 

will change your whole attitude about money. You will be 

challenged and motivated to make a plan for your money 

and change your family tree forever.  

Please join us for our FPU class, which will be held      

Tuesday nights from April 14th to June 9th at 7:00-8:30pm 

in St. Mark School. Registration takes place at:       

daveramsey.com/fpu/classfinder. The cost is $93, which 

includes the membership kit (with books, CDs, envelope 

system, access to resources on FPU website) and a lifetime 

Sunday Collection: 
March 8, 2015 

———————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

2014 Annual Catholic Appeal  
St. Mark                             St. Margaret Mary  
Goal: $40,125                     Goal: $2,354 
Amt. Pledged: $75,927         Amt. Pledged: $7,410 
Amt. Paid: $71,406              Amt. Paid: $7,410 

 # of Donors: 284               # of Donors: 22                                                                     
% Participation: 94.05%      % Participation: 100.0%                     
——–——–—————————————————— 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

SAVE THE DATE:  

April 25, 2015  
 

St Mark & ST MARGARET Mary  

 family picnic  

Please plan on joining us on the feast of St. Mark for       

a day to celebrate families, at  

Nansen Park 

3455 Victory Blvd. 

 Staten Island, NY 10314 

 Transportation will be provided to and from the park.  
Cost: $30 adults, $15 children—Kids under 6 FREE. 

Continental breakfast, picnic style lunch, soda and water 

all included. Beer & wine available for purchase. 

DJ Music & dancing, plus many sports, & activities. 

A great day is planned for all.  

Please call the rectory to make your reservation. 

St. Mark 
1st Collection: $5,155.00 
2nd Collection: $1,326.00 
Attendance: 717 
Envelopes Returned: 188 
Envelopes Mailed Out: 352 
St Margaret Mary Church 
1st Collection: $200.00 
2nd Collection: $65.00  
Attendance: 36 
Envelopes Returned: 11 

From the St. Vincent de Paul Group: 

The St. Vincent de Paul monthly food  

collection will take place at all of the  

            Masses on the weekend of  

                   March 21 & 22.  

We are accepting non perishable canned goods and 

dry items. (Please check the expiration dates.)  

Financial donations are always appreciated. Once 

again, thank you to all our parishioners for your  

outstanding, continued support. 

10th Annual Divine Mercy Conference  
March 21, 2015 
9am—5:30 pm 

Cardinal Spellman HS, Bronx 
Registration $60.00  

www.thedivinemercy.org/bronx 
Or call 1-800-462-7426 

FREE TAX PREPARATION SERVICE: 

Brooklyn State Senator Marty Golden is announcing that he 

will again host the Volunteer Income Tax Assistance Pro-

gram, offering free tax preparation services to residents 

making less than $30,000 annually. 

Appointments will be available at his office located at 7408 

5th Ave on Sundays & Mondays, from Feb. 15th through 

April 13th. Sunday appointments will be scheduled from 

11:00 am to 3:00 pm, & Monday appointments will be 

scheduled from 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm. Services are by       

appointment only—please call 718-238-6044. 

Youth Easter Art Contest                                                 

Students in grades 1-12, living or studying in Brooklyn or 

Queens are invited to prepare for Easter this year by       

participating in the annual Christ is Risen Art Contest    

organized by The Tablet Newspaper & sponsored by the 

Archbishop John Hughes Knights of Columbus.                

For details: thetablet.org/Christ-is-risen-2015                         

or call Antonia Zielinska at 718-517-3132. 

Little Bethlehem Christians                            

Wood Carving Sale                                               

This weekend after all the Masses.                                  



 
 

 

 

It certainly does look like Spring is 

just about ready to bloom. Hopefully 

the weather will stay this way!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mekhi Small   

winner of the Middle School Math 

Bee.  Mekhi is in the Fourth Grade 

and competed against the Third, 

Fourth and Fifth Grade contestants.  

Please keep Mekhi in your prayers as 

he will be representing St. Mark 

School in the Diocesan Middle School 

Math Bee on March 24 th . 

              Only 1 week left!  

             MARCH 21, 2015 

              ST. Mark school  

21st  annual card party  

W$"4*/0 30:"-&V 

For tickets: Carol Donnelly: 718-332-9304 
or Michael Davis: 347-574-1828   

$25.00 per person-lunch included 
Doors open at 11:00 am. 

GET YOUR TICKETS NOW 

Office of Faith Formation  

Office Hours :  
Sunday 9AM - 2PM 

Monday 1PM - 5PM 

Wed. & Thurs. 9AM -2PM  

718-769 -6311 
RCIA NEWS:  
The Scrutinies are rites for self-searching and 

repentance and have a spiritual purpose. They are 

celebrated on Sundays and reinforced by the rite of 

exorcism in which the elect are free from the effects 

of sin and the influence of the devil. The Scrutinies 

are meant to uncover, then heal all that is weak, 

defective or sinful in the hearts of the elect, and to 

strengthen all that is upright, strong, and 

good. These rites complete the conversion of the 

elect. They inspire in the elect a desire for 

purification and redemption by Christ. The following 

is the schedule: 

Sunday, March 15 - 12:30 pm Mass                      

Sunday, March  22 - 11:00 am Mass 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our Good Friday walk for peace takes place on   

April 3 at 10am  
We will begin in front of St. Mark Church. The stations of 
the Cross will be recited between St. Mark and Emmons 

Avenue and back. The walk will conclude with a soup 
and bread lunch in the school cafeteria.  All parishioners 
are invited to participate. Sponsored by St. Vincent de 

Paul, Religious Education and St. Mark School.     
THE WALK IS MANDATORY FOR CANDIDATES 

PREPARING FOR CONFIRMATION  
 

RCIA – Let us pray for Sabriana Raco, Zaith Camejo and 
Sandra Teh as they are approaching their final steps in 
becoming fully initiated Catholics at the Easter Vigil on 
Saturday, April 4. 
REMINDER: Saturday, April 4 @ 2:00pm practice in 
church for RCIA adults.  

 

 

NEXT MEETING:  

March 27th  


